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August Themes 

     Week 1: Fire Safety  
        Week 2:Books 
        Week 3 Camping  
        Week 4: Zoo 
        

 
Annual Supply Fee 

As stated in your parent handbooks, our 
annual supply fee of $125 is due PER 
CHILD by September 1st.  This helps 
fund repairs, supplies, educational 
materials, and new equipment for your 
children. This will be deducted through 
your Procare account on Friday August 
29th  
 

 
Upcoming Events 

Be looking for more information posted 
about our Open House for our 2,3,4 and 5 
year old students in September to learn 
what your child’s 2025-2026 school year 
will look like.  

         
     2026 Vacation Week  
For everyone ready to plan next year’s 
vacation, Wee Care Daycare & Preschool 
will be closed July 13-17, 2026. 

 

 
 

 

 
Lexington Fire Department 

The first week of August we will be talking about 
fire safety.  On Monday, August 4th at 9am we 
will have a special visit from the Lexington Fire 

Department- Fire Engine and all!!   
 

.  
Traffic 

Be aware that Fayette County schools are 
back in session on Wednesday, August 
13th. There will be additional traffic on 

and around Maxwell so you may want to 
allow for extra travel time. 

 

 
Graduates 

Please wish Artie, Axton, Editha, Everly, James, 
Jude, Logan, Lydia, Margot, Parker, and Yara 

good luck in kindergarten.  We will miss them! 
 

 
Ms. Diane 

Ms. Diane is having surgery and will be out from mid 
August to early September.  Please keep her in your 
thoughts and prayers and be patient with us while we 

try to fill her shoes during her absence.  

 
Wee Care Daycare & Preschool will 

be closed Monday, September 1st for 
Labor Day. 

 


